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MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO ANNOUNCES 

OPENING OF NEW TRAIL AT GREECE CANAL PARK 
Project part of concerted effort to update trails throughout the Park System 

ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today announced the addition of the 
West Trail, a new trail at Greece Canal Park. Over the last three years, the Monroe County Parks 
Department has been actively updating and maintaining trails throughout the county parks. 

“Monroe County’s Parks are second to none, and our Parks Department is committed to 
expanding recreational opportunities throughout the park system” said County Executive 
Bello. “By adding new hiking trails and keeping them updated and well-maintained we 
increase trail connectivity and provide our residents safe access to nature and outdoor 
activities.” 

West Trail is a .09-mile path that runs from the parking area near Millennium Lodge to 
Manitou Road. It replaces an unmaintained pathway with a new curated trail. 

“Monroe County Parks Department is very excited to announce the new West Trail in 
Greece Canal Park,” said Parks Director Patrick Meredith. “The connection to Manitou 
Rd. provides park users an additional trail head to access and utilize the park trail system.” 

The trailhead for West Trail can be found at 1928 Manitou Road, Spencerport, 14459. 

For more information about trails in the Monroe County Parks system, visit: 
https://www.monroecounty.gov/parks-trailmaps. 
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